## Draft Resolutions - March 17, 2016 Town Board Meeting

- 1. Culvert bids Resolved, that the Town Supervisor and the Culvert Committee are authorized to solicit bids for the installation of concrete box culverts on Hall Hill, Pat's and Snyder Roads to replace existing culverts as part of the culvert grant project.
- 2. Flood law review committee Resolved, that Hugh Clark, David Boice, John Ingram, Colleen Lutz, Jim Miller and Erin Robertson are appointed to a Committee to review and make recommendations to revise the 1990 Flood Law; be it further resolved that Mr. Clark will serve as chair and Ms. Lutz as secretary of this Committee, that the Committee may designate other individuals to serve on the Committee, and that the Committee may engage professional legal and planning support at a cost not to exceed \$2500 to conduct its review.